
Councillor S Lehman 
Ward 8. 
 
Dear Steve, 
Just three days ago I learned of the intent by the City to install a side walk on St. 
Anthony Road. I must say it was announced surreptitiously late on a Friday before a 
long weekend: No doubt deliberately as a pandemic is a good time to bury bad news. 
Indeed it is bad news.  
 
I have signed the petition to oppose this work and will not labour the reasons and 
arguments for so doing but suffice it to say that I am totally, completely and utterly 
against this sidewalk. It will be costly at a time when the City is in financial difficulties, 
besides it is not needed nor wanted by local residents. It will destroy the natural beauty 
and ambience of Hazelden. I ask what more damage must the City do to this area. We 
have already lost our recreational river as a result of citizens not being consulted . They 
must be heard this time.  
 
I am trusting you,  please to do all you can to not only halt this project but commit it to 
obliteration once and for all.  
 
Martyn Judson 
 


